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LETTER TO ASSESSOR (LTA) 2018/023 
CHANGE IN OWNERSHIP - RESCISSION 

As requested, our office has reviewed the draft of proposed Letter to Assessor, Change 
in Ownership - Rescission, to address (1) a property owner's ability to rescind a recorded 
deed that triggered a reassessable change in ownership and (2) the property tax effect of 
such a rescission. 

We accept the draft of the proposed Letter to Assessor, and have no comments nor 
suggestions at this time. Thank you for the opportunity to review. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Matthew Herrera at 
MHerrera@assessor.lacounty.gov or at 213.974.1594. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Meyer 
Chief Appraiser 
Assessment Services Division 

JM:CA:ca 

c: George Renkei, Assistant Assessor 
File - Appraisal Standards Section 




